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I am writing in support of LD 1723:  An Act to Amend the Laws Governing 
Manufactured Housing Communities to Prevent Excessive Rent and Fees Increases
The affordability of housing is in crisis mode in rural Maine.  It's vital that this source 
of housing stays within the reach of those who live in these communities and those 
who desperately need housing.  Our state cannot afford to lose any more affordable 
housing stock.
I've had my grown daughter and her two young children live with me and my husband
until she could afford the deposit on a rental.  Thank goodness she found a place to 
live.  Many cannot.
I ask you to support LD 1723.


